
 From the Pastor                  April 16, 2017 
    

        HE LIVES!  O, what a Saviour and soon 
coming King!  We welcome you on this Easter 
Sunday.  If you are visiting with us, we are so 
glad you came!  May we unite our hearts togeth-
er in worship of Him Who is truly worthy.  May 
we sing from deep down in our hearts prayers 

and praise unto Him that GAVE that we might HAVE.   
 He paid a debt He did not owe.  May we cherish the privilege of 
giving back to HIM.  We will never be able to repay the debt, but may 
we give our very best to HIM. 

 

 
 

EASTER COMMUNION will be observed tonight.  What a wonderful 
way to close this special day! 

 

 
 

FAITH PROMISE GIVING to missions has been down for the past 
several weeks.  Please pray about this method of supporting ALL of our 

missionaries.  This support goes to those around the world who are 
counting on you and me.  BE FAITHFUL!  As each person gives a gift 

and it combines with the giving of others, we are able to assist our          
brothers and sisters in the regions beyond. 

 
 

 
Please pray for our LED project to be successful.  This is the 

upgrading of our lighting system throughout the buildings. 
   

 
 

Remember the RU meeting this coming Friday evening at 7:00.               
Invite a friend. 

 

 

 
 

BABY DEDICATION:  Sunday, May 7th.  This is for 
children age 2 and under who have not been dedicated 
by their parents.  Fill out the form located in the front 

hallway tract rack, and place in an offering plate or             
turn it in to the church office. 

 

 
 

There is a tremendous need for CHRISTIAN SCHOOLS - more so 
than ever before - in our society.  Consider enrolling your child in Faith 
Christian Academy for the 2017-18 year.  You may qualify for an N.C. 
Opportunity scholarship.  Get your information from the school office. 

 

 
 

PRAISE THE LORD for the good attendance at our special missions 
service this past Tuesday with Dr. P.D. Cherian.  What a wonderful 

message on “Wit’s End.”  Pray for the work in India. 

 
 

Mark JUNE 25th on your calendar!  This is the date for our annual 
GOD & COUNTRY DAY service.  Turn in any names and addresses 

of veterans whom we could invite to attend this patriotic service.                 
Evangelist Mike Holcomb is scheduled to be our special                            

guest speaker and singer. 

 

Stewardship 
Report 

 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings .........$   4,726.82 
Faith Promise .................        485.00 
Other Missions ...............        583.06 
Miscellaneous ..................   13,949.99 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
TOTAL………………….$19,744.87 

Serving in the  
Nursery: 

 
 
 

This Morning: 
Infants - 3s:  Terri Marlowe   

4-5 Year Olds:  Nancy Pauley 
 

This Evening: 
Infant/Toddlers:  Phyllis Berryman 

2s & 3s:  Judy Berryman 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Infants /Toddlers:  Judy Cox 

2s & 3s:  Gwen Stegall   


